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Together Towards Success 
#AIMvalues 

 

New on the 
website 

Lots to look out for on the 
website. Recent additions 
include: 
 
Sports Award Success 
 

Forthcoming 
 Events 

A December ‘Festive’ 
Diary Is included with this 

newsletter 
 

Also 
Don't forget to check our 

online school diary via 
the website 

Twitter 
  
Follow us on Twitter: 
 @WPS_Success 

 

PSHE Theme 
In school we are thinking 
about:​         ​Advent 

 

 
Thank you  
to everyone who 

supported our Book Fair. 
We were able to get 

£377​​ of FREE books.  
Special thanks to Mrs 

Smith and Mrs Cahill for 
running it every night! 

Y3 Ukulele Concert Success 

Our Y3  musicians performed a wonderful concert this week. On Monday, to 
an audience of parents and carers, and after only 9 lessons - they 
entertained us with a full repertoire of songs. Thank you to the Barnet Music 
Service (BEAT) teacher, Mr Hughes and Mr Macatonomy, for their excellent 
instrumental tuition. 

12 Days of Christmas in the dinner hall 
Ask your children if there have been any surprises at lunchtime           
this week. The Barnet catering service, ISS, are running a          
promotion called ​The 12 Days of Christmas​. Every day there          
will be a little extra surprise at lunchtime. This all leads up to             
our special Christmas Dinner on  the 13th December. 

 

A request from Darwin Bernardo (ex pupil) 
For the past two years, I have been swapping my bed for            
sleeping bags to raise money and awareness for homeless         
young people. From 2nd Dec to 9th Dec I will be sleeping            
rough in the streets of London. I humbly ask for your           
support. Please visit my ​Go Fund Me​​ page to help: 

https://www.gofundme.com/youth-homelessness-lets-talk&rcid=r01-15421193
9525-7d9ee20b873949d6&pc=ot_co_campmgmt_w 

Reception Class Applications for 2019 
Parents of children in Nursery should now be thinking         
about applying for Reception Class in September 2019.        

The deadline is January 15th. Mr Tallon will be available to support parents             
with their applications on Thursday 6th December at 9.00am and 12.30pm.           
Please come to the school office after drop off. 

Winter PE Uniform 
Don’t forget to send your child to school with a navy-blue sweatshirt and             
joggers for PE and games lessons during the cold weather. Thank you.  

  

 

https://www.gofundme.com/youth-homelessness-lets-talk&rcid=r01-154211939525-7d9ee20b873949d6&pc=ot_co_campmgmt_w
https://www.gofundme.com/youth-homelessness-lets-talk&rcid=r01-154211939525-7d9ee20b873949d6&pc=ot_co_campmgmt_w


 
 
 

 
 

 Monday 3rd December 
 3.15pm in the Main Hall 

 

We are holding a fundraising tombola. Any donations of unwanted gifts or nearly new items would be 
greatly appreciated. Please bring them to the school office or see Mrs Hatch on the playground before 
school on Monday! Don’t forget to come along and support this school fundraiser on Monday. 

Gifts, Toys, Toiletries, Bottles of Drink  

                                The December ‘Festive’ Diary 
3rd Christmas ‘Fundraising’ Tombola 3.15pm (any donations kindly accepted) 
4th Y2 PM Performance to families 2.15pm  
5th Y2 AM Performance to families 9.30am 
6th Y1 PM Performance to families  2.15pm 
7th Y1 AM Performance to families  9.30am 
7th Winter Ball Disco 
11th Reception & Nursery PM Performance at 2.15pm  
11th Y5 Trip to the Tower of London 
12th Reception & Nursery AM Performance at 9.30am  
13th Christmas Lunch (for pupils who take school meals)  
14th Y6 WWII Christmas in the Oak Suite and Tardis from 9.30am to 10.30am  
18th Y1, Y3 & Y4 Parties - further details will be sent out by classes  
19th Y2, Y5 & Y6 Parties - further details will be sent out by classes 
20th Nursery last day 
20th Little Oaks Toddler Group Christmas Party 9.00am (this will also be the last session until January 11th) 
20th Reception and Nursery Christmas Parties 
20th School Panto  
21st Festival of Dance 9.30am (families of performing groups will be invited to attend - more 
details to follow) 
21st  Last Day of term - 2.00pm Finish 
Pupils Return to school on 8th January 2018  

 

The Birthday Book Club 
Thank you to the pupils who have had recent birthdays and joined our Birthday 

Book Club by donating a special book for the class and library . 
We all wish a very happy birthday to ... 

   Yunes Y1 age 6, Kamilah Y1 age 6, Tyler Y3 age 8   

Whole School 
Attendance 
⇓⇓96.5%⇓⇓ 

EXCEEDING TARGET  96% 

Weekly Class Attendance Champions  
Week Beginning  19th November 2018 

KS1 Class of the week: 2S 98.2% Excellent Attendance 
KS2 Class of the week: 4T 99.8%  Well done! 

 



 

 


